
 

 

 EarlyON Staying Safe 
We are making sure that EarlyON is as safe as possible; please work with us to 
help keep everyone healthy! 
 
• Everyone entering an EarlyON program must undergo health screening. This 

includes all children, parents, caregivers and staff. 

• Please ensure that you keep a physical distance of 2 metres from other EarlyON 
participants and staff. We ask that you help your children to do the same.  

• All adults must bring a mask or cloth face covering for themselves.  For indoor 
EarlyON programs, masks or face coverings are required for all adults at all times. 
For outdoor EarlyON programs, masks or face coverings must be worn if physical 
distancing is not possible.  

• Children between the ages of 2-6 years are welcome to wear masks or face 
coverings (but are not required to do so). Health authorities do not recommend use 
of masks for children under the age of two. 

• Please help everyone to stay healthy by frequently washing hands or using hand 
sanitizer and helping your children to do the same. 

• Enhanced cleaning and disinfection practices are in place for all toys and EarlyON 
rooms. If you would like to know more, please feel free to ask staff. 

• Please do not attend program if you or your child have had any symptoms of illness 
in the last 24 hours (or 48 hours if vomiting or diarrhea). 

• If you or your child begins to feel unwell while at an EarlyON program, please let 
staff know right away and leave the program as quickly as possible.  

• If you or your children experience any possible symptoms of COVID-19, please 
speak to your family doctor, call Telehealth at 1-866-797-0000 or go to your local 
COVID-19 Assessment Centre for testing.  

• If a request is made by the health unit, EarlyON will share your name and phone 
number with KFL&A Public Health. 

• Please note that dogs are not permitted in EarlyON programs, service animals 
exempted. 
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